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WAC 173-485-010 PETROLEUM REFINERY GREENHOUSE GAS EMISSION
REQUIREMENTS. The purpose of this rule is to determine reasonably available control of
technology for emissions of GHG emitted by petroleum refineries located in WA state. The
emissions standard for this rule were developed under the requirements of RW 70.94.154.

NWIW's KMMEF *is* a refinery (Methanol is distilled in a "refining column," which is likely why
project backers of the plant originally referred to it as a refinery. Now they balk at that term and
have scrubbed it from their materials probably because it sounds nasty. But it is what it is, a
petrochemical REFINERY.)

I've read the DSSEIS carefully. NWIW has not shown reasonable available control using
technology for emissions either onsite or through their vague and flimsy mitigation framework.
NWIW is skirting our laws of Washington state. The laws we set in place to protect our
environment – land, air, soil, water, animals, plants, and humans. Obey our WA laws. DENY the
shorelines permits. Let's move forward with NO new petroleum or petrochemical refineries in
Washington State.


